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By email: netzeroteessideproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Mr Wagstaff 

APPLICATION REF: EN010103 – THE NET ZERO TEESSIDE PROJECT 

SECRETARY OF STATE’S REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFORMATION IN RESPECT OF THE NET ZERO 
TEESSIDE DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER (‘THE NET ZERO TEESSIDE ORDER’) APPLICATION 

LAND AT AND IN THE VICINITY OF THE FORMER REDCAR STEEL WORKS SITE (TEESWORKS SITE), 
REDCAR AND IN STOCKTON-ON-TEES 

I write on behalf of the Applicants, Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage 
Limited, in response to the Secretary of State’s requests for further information on 16th May 2023  
relating to the Net Zero Teesside (“NZT”) Development Consent Order (“DCO”) Application. 

In response to the Secretary of State’s request, the following documents accompany this letter: 

1. Application Guide (Document Ref. 1.2, Rev. 18.0) – new and updated documents highlighted in 
yellow. 

2. Wider Project Environmental Statement – Habitat Regulations Assessment Addendum 
(Document Ref. 6.6, Rev. 1.0).  

3. Applicants’ response to Submission from Climate Emergency Policy and Planning (Document 
Ref. 9.53, Rev. 1.0). 

The above documents can be downloaded using the following link to a secure file share site:  
https://dwd.ctit.co/url/uvrdngrdjkxtk3wc. 

Request for further information 

Wider Project Environmental Statement – Habitat Regulations Assessment Addendum  

The Secretary of State issued a letter to the Applicants on 16th May 2023 requesting “that the 
Applicants provide an updated Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) and Habitats Regulations 
Assessment Report (HRA) which include assessment, alone and cumulatively, of the offshore elements 
of the Wider NZT Project, including the use of the Endurance Store.” 

In their response to the Secretary of State’s letter on 30th May 2023 the Applicants confirmed that 
they intended to submit an Environmental and Social Impact Assessment (ESIA) of the offshore 
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